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August 20, 2002

Lieutenant Julia P. Grimes
Alaska State Troopers
Permits and Licensing Unit
5700 East Tudor Road
Anchorage, Alaska 99507

Dear Lt. Grimes;

Thank you for your letter regarding recognition of South Dakota concealed pistol permits.

The purpose of this letter is to confiffil that South Dakota recognizes Alaska's concealed
weapons peffilit. With this acknowledgement, it is understood that Alaska and South Dakota
have reciprocity concerning concealed weapons peffilits. It is also understood that it is the
responsibility of the citizens of the respective states to be familiar with the other state's laws
concerning concealed weapons and the laws governing the carrying, possession and storage of
other weapons as defined by those states.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions please feel free to call.
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